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December 19, 2008 
 
Mr. Steven Plunkett 
Alameda County Environmental Health Department 
Division of Environmental Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, 2nd floor 
Alameda, CA  94502 
 
Confirmation of Data Upload 
Oro Loma Sanitary District     LOP Site No. RO0000288 
2655 Grant Avenue 
San Lorenzo, California 
 
Dear Mr. Plunkett: 
 

By this letter, prepared in response to your November 20, 2008 letter to Oro Loma 
Sanitary District, we document that the “Interim Corrective Action Plan” and the “Report 
of Well Closure and Soil Boring Installation” for the subject site have been uploaded to the 
State Water Resources Control Board’s Geotracker Database.  Additionally, all periodic 
monitoring reports through the most current “4th Quarter, 2008” report have also been 
uploaded.  All these documents have also been uploaded to the County’s FTP Site. 

 
At this time, the report of the source removal and other interim corrective actions 

conducted this past summer under the Interim Corrective Action Plan is now being 
completed and is scheduled to be issued to Agency by January 21, 2009, in accordance with 
the schedule in your letter. 

 
I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information contained in this letter is true 

and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
 

Please call me if you have questions or if I can assist you in any other way. 

 
Yours truly, 
THE SUTTON GROUP 
 
 
John R Sutton 
Geotechnical Engineer 
RCE 40324, GE812,  exp 12/31/2008 
 
 
Copy to Mr. Jason Warner, PE , Oro Loma Sanitary District 
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